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E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk 
Twitter Page:

@gtownprimary           

	
	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH

TS6 7JA

TELEPHONE: (01642) 455278

TEXT ONLY:   07470950154





16th September 2019

Dear Parents and Carers
School Photographs

The photographer is coming to school on Thursday 26th September 2019.  The photographers will take both family group photographs and individual photographs of all children.

Parents who wish to have pre-school children or babies included, should come to school between 8.45 am – 9.15am, as they will be taken first.

Please note that the photographs will be taken in the KS1 Hall and you can wait outside the breakfast club / KS1 Hall entrance. You will need to collect a ticket from Mrs Mackay who will be in the KS1 hall on the day. This is to ensure that everyone has their turn fairly. 

Please do not collect or bring children out of classes.  It is likely that there will be a long wait and we will arrange to have them collected approximately 5 minutes before your family’s turn.  

Non Uniform Day 
We are having a non uniform day on Friday 27th September to raise money for Leo’s. This charity supports all families across the region who have sick or premature babies on the neonatal units at James Cook, North Durham and Darlington Hospitals.
 
Please can you ensure your child is appropriately dressed for school and the weather.

We would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £1.00 towards this very worthy cause. 

Yours sincerely
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